
Please save the date – Wednesday, December 6, 2023 at 1:30 PM.   

  

This is the date for our 1st Wednesday in December COMARA Get Together. It will 

be a wonderful time to reconnect with our COMARA members in person. The event 

will take place at the Woodside Deli located at 13048 Middlebrook Road in 

Germantown, MD.   
 

A big thank you to Dan DiFonzo for making this year's arrangements with the Woodside 

Deli .  In 2022, we had 27 of our members attend this event. All of us had a great time 

re-establishing our friendships with our COMARA family. 
 

The luncheon will begin at 1:30 PM to make sure that COMARA has the restaurant all 

to itself. 
 

Please respond in the gray box below with a "Yes" or "Maybe" if you are interested in 

attending this luncheon so that we can get an accurate head count for the luncheon. 
 

For directions to the Woodside Deli in Germantown, please click on 

https://www.woodsidedeligermantown.com/  

and scroll down to the section called Location & Hours. 
 

We look forward to seeing you on December 6! 

 

Kim Baumgartner 
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